
I am sorry to tell you this, but I have some bad news. You have landed on

Santa Claus’ naughty list. There was a data breach on Santa Enterprises’

Network–and hackers have revealed Santa’s worldwide naughty list.

Embarrassed by this breach, Santa has given every person on his naughty list

a chance to redeem themselves. Here are Santa’s own words translated into

English:

Dear naughty kids,

As you know our tradition, naughty kids don’t receive presents–not from

Santa, anyways. This year, however, is different. Because of the data breach, I

am giving each naughty kid from around the world a chance to plead their

case, and land themselves on the nice list. So your mission is this: Write a

letter to Santa Claus (that would be me) arguing why you should be put on

the nice list. Give specific evidence of good deeds and things you have done

that warrant this change. And be sure you support your evidence with clear

and sufficient reasoning. Since I can’t read all these letters, I have given your

teachers the task of deciding whether or not your letter sufficiently argues

your case. 

So once again, your mission is this: Write a letter to Santa Claus arguing why

you should be put on the nice list. Give specific evidence of good deeds and

things you have done that warrant this change. And be sure you support

your evidence with clear and sufficient reasoning.
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